
 

Dear Parents, 

  

The North Haven Middle School’s spring band concerts are approaching!  

The 6th grade and 8th grade concerts will be on Tuesday, May 

2nd . The 7th grade concert will be on Wednesday, May 3rd. All 

of the concerts will take place in the North Haven Middle School 

auditorium. 

 

TUESDAY, MAY 2ND: 

 

--6th grade Band: Performance at 6:00 p.m. (Students arrive to 

tune at 5:40). 

 

--8th grade Band: Performance at 7:00 p.m. (Students arrive to 

tune at 6:40). 

 

 WEDNESDAY, MAY 3RD : 

 

--7th grade Band: Performance at 7:00 p.m. (Students arrive to 
tune at 6:30). 

 
Band members should please wear a white top and black or dark 

pants or skirts/ dresses. Please make sure that your children have all of 

their band music (and extra reeds or valve oil). 

Thank you for your support of the instrumental music program at the 

North Haven Middle School. I look forward to seeing you on Tuesday, May 

2nd and Wednesday, May 3rd ! 

 

Sincerely, 

Melissa Hudson  


